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 WHITE ROSE 
 GUARDIAN

TOMATO AND VEGETABLE INSECT KILLER

Ready-to-Use

Contains a Botanical insecticide derived from the pyrethrin
daisy.  Kills insects on flowers and vegetables.  May be used up
to one day before harvest.

DOMESTIC

REG. NO. 23292
P.C.P. ACT

GUARANTEE: 

Pyrethrins 0.02% 
Piperonyl Butoxide 0.20%

READ LABEL BEFORE USING

900 mL

WHITE ROSE NURSERIES 
Unionville, Ontario

L3R 2L5

DIRECTIONS: Shake well before using.  Apply with the hand trigger
sprayer attached.  Depress button top and adjust nozzle to
suitable spray pattern. Use outdoors or in greenhouses.  Use
throughout the growing season or as a pre-harvest treatment when
other insecticides are prohibited due to residue restrictions.

Spray to thoroughly cover upper and lower leaf surfaces.  Repeat
treatments weekly or as needed to control infestation.

May be used up to one day before harvest.  Use with caution on
tender young plants and foliage.  Test on one or two leaves to
determine safety.  Apply in early morning or evening - not in
direct sunlight.  Spray only when air is still and temperature is
below 32'C.  Insects must be contacted directly to be killed, as
there is no residual effect.



INSECTS CONTROLLED:  Tarnished plant bugs, asparagus beetles,
aphids, leafhoppers, whiteflies, Mexican bean beetles, cucumber
beetles, cabbage looper, cabbageworm, flea beetles, harlequin
bug, stink bug, diamond back moth larva, green peach aphid, leaf
tier, blister beetle, Colorado potato beetle, webworm, potato
beetle.

FOOD CROPS:  Asparagus, beans, broccoli, cabbage, brussels
sprouts, cauliflower, celery, eggplant, lettuce, mustard greens,
kale, collards, turnips, peppers, potatoes, radish, spinach,
tomatoes.

PRECAUTIONS: KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN. Avoid breathing spray
mist.  Avoid contact with skin and eyes.  This product is toxic
to fish.  Cover fish bowls and remove pets for one hour when
spraying rooms.  Keep out of lakes, streams and ponds.

FIRST AID: If in eyes or on skin, flush with water.  If
irritation persists, obtain medical attention.  If accidentally
swallowed, obtain medical attention at once.

DISPOSAL:  Dispose of empty container with regular garbage.  Do
not re-use.
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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